
CAISO MARKET NOTICE 
 
 
GMC RERUN CHARGES FOR JANUARY 31, 2001 

 
 
Client Action:  Categories:     Subject: 
Information Only  Settlements and Market Clearing  Preparatory 
Rerun - January 2001 GMC  
 
Summary:  GMC Rerun Charges for January 31, 2001 

___________________________________________________ 
 
Main Text:  The Grid Management charges for January 2001 did not appear on 
the January 31, 2001 statement.  As a result, the January 2001 Grid 
Management charges will appear on the February 28, 2001 rerun statement, 
along with the February Grid Management charges.  The Grid Management 
charges affected are charge types 521 and 523. 
 
The dispute window has been extended to July 27, 2004, for all disputes related 
to the GMC charges for January 2001.  The updated preparatory rerun calendar 
reflecting this change has been posted on the CAISO website at, 
http://www.caiso.com/docs/2004/01/16/200401161414093653.html. 
 

___________________________________________________ 
 
For More Information Contact: 
Mike McGuffin at mmcguffin@caiso.com 
 

Client Relations Communications.0725 
CRCommunications@caiso.com 

 
The California ISO strives to be the preferred provider of superior electrical transmission 
services for the benefit of our customers in California and the West. 
 


